
‘Wizard  of  Oz’  —  an  early
Halloween treat
Celebrate Halloween with a safe, fun family night out. It’s
Movie Night at Unity with the classic “Wizard of Oz” on Oct.
26 at 7pm.

Bring a young child who’s never seen the movie or join with
others who have seen it 50 times.

Donation appreciated.

For more information, call (530) 544.2266.

Unity at the Lake is at 1195 Rufus Allen Blvd., across from
the South Lake Tahoe Recreation Center sign.
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